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AN APPRECIATION             (To Suters Ltd.) 

I would like to thank everyone, the Directors and members of the staff, amongst whom I 

have many friends (young and old) for all their kindness and good wishes during my 

recent illness, and the many gifts of fruit I received. 

Also a special “thank you” from my wife for the many offers of help with transport during 

her frequent visits to the hospital, for which we are very grateful. 

My sincere thanks. 

                                                                        R.A. Buggins, 

                                                                                Soft. Furn. Slough. 
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